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No. 44 – 2022 (Amended) 
 

 
APPROACHES TO SHEERNESS  
 

GRAIN SPIT – GEOTECHNICAL SURVEY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that: a nearshore geotechnical survey will be 
performed by Lankelma on Grain Spit in the approximate location shown below. The 
multi-cat vessel “Bulldog” will tow the Jack-up barge “Sandpiper C-5” into position on 
or around 17th September 2022. Sandpiper will then be conducting core sampling 
work between 17th and 30th September 2022, whilst in position the jack-up platform 
will be manned and illuminated accordingly. 
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Due to the restricted manoeuvrability of the vessels and equipment during the survey 
works passing vessels are requested to maintain an appropriate and safe distance of 
at least 500 meters around the work vessel and Sandpiper C-5 Platform.  
 
 
Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers 
 
 
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign 
“Medway VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148. 
 
 
 
 
Marine Operations Department      

Peel Ports London Medway        15th September 2022
    


